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20th January 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Due to a fantastic response we are pleased to confirm that the Year 6 trip to 

Robinwood Activity Centre has been booked for Wednesday 7th October to Friday 

9th October 2020 and due to the numbers confirmed the price will be £295. 

 

Five instalments of £50 each will be due monthly with the first payment due by 

Feb 1st and a sixth final payment of £45. Further instalments will then be due by 

1st March 

1st April 

1st May 

1st June and the last payment of £45 due by 1st July 2020. 

 

Please make payments online at www.eduspot.co.uk with your usual log on and 

password. 

 

Smaller increments or full payment can be made before the deadline if you prefer. 

Please make cheques payable to All Saints CE Junior School. 

 

Further information regarding what equipment, clothing etc is needed will be 

given nearer the time. 

 

If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to speak to me or the office. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Sandra Sutherland 

Associate Headteacher 

http://www.allsaintsemscotefederation.co.uk/
http://www.eduspot.co.uk/

